
Week Commencing Sunday 29th May 2022 (Year C) 

Seventh Sunday of Easter  
World Communications Day – The Right Use of the Media 

(Readings: Ac 7:55-60 Ps 96  Rev 22:12-14.16-17.20 Jn 17:20-26) 

 

Saturday 28th  Vigil Mass of the Sixth Sunday of Easter 
 Yelverton 6pm Mass Fr Louis Rieunier RIP 
Sunday 29th  Mass of the Sixth Sunday of Easter 
 Tavistock 9am Mass People of the Parish 
 Yelverton 10.45am Mass Fr Louis Rieunier RIP 
Monday 30th  Cathedral  12 Noon Thanksgiving Mass for Bishop Mark  
Tuesday 31st   Tavistock          6.30pm Rosary 
Wednesday 1st June   Tavistock 9.25am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament & Rosary 
St Justin 10am Mass Michael John Groves RIP 
Thursday 2nd  NO MASS  
Friday 3rd Yelverton 11.25am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament & Rosary 
St Charles Lwanga & Companions 12noon Mass Mary Lawlor & Deceased members of the Lawlor Family 

Saturday 4th  Tavistock 9.25am Mass Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament & Rosary 
  10am Mass Denise Sheppard Intention 
 Vigil Mass of Pentecost  
 Yelverton 6pm Mass Fr Louis Rieunier RIP 
Sunday 5th  Pentecost 
 Tavistock 9am Mass Mark Gillett RIP 
 Yelverton 10.45am Mass People of the Parish 

A very warm welcome to all our visitors! 
 

Parish Notices: - 
Please pray for: 

 
those whose anniversaries occur at this time: Nora 
Partridge, Margarita Phelan, Denis McMahon, Agnes 
Milne, Eileen Hallett,  June Hughes, Carolus Mathews 
and Thomas O’Neil 
 
the sick and/or housebound: including, Margaret 
Phelps, Jill White, Nora Steel, Margaret Bradford, 
Margaret Davies, Ian Kilpatrick, Canon Denis Collin, Mike 
& Anne Stanton, Seth Marks, Barry and Anne Jones. 
 
Please pray  for Lottie, Anabel, Jacob, Millie and 
Chloe, who will be making their First Holy Communion in 
June. 

 
 
 
 
There will be Children’s Liturgy during the 10.45am 
Mass. Please remember children under 4 must be 
accompanied by an adult who is responsible for them. 
 
Refreshments will be served in the hall after the 10.45am 
Mass on Sundays.  If you could take a turn, please sign 
the rota in the hall. 
 
The church is now open on a Wednesday between the 
hours of 9am and 2pm and Fridays between 11:30am 
and 2pm. 

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation:  – is available after Mass on 
Friday mornings (Wednesday in Tavistock) or by 
appointment. 
 
A camera was found on the wall of the compost area. Fr 
has it in the sacristy 
 
Help for a task: Fr Cyriacus needs help to move 2 sofas 
from the presbytery to the hall on Sunday, after Mass.  If you 
can help please liaise with Ann Ruth, Parish Secretary. 
 

HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC CHURCH 

Dousland Road, Yelverton, PL20 6AZ 
 Priest in Charge: Fr Cyriacus Uzochukwu 

📱 07466700879   📧 cyriacus.uzochukwu@prcdtr.org.uk 
Parish Office: 01822 853171   📧 yelverton@prcdtr.org.uk 

Website: www.holycrossyelverton.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holy Cross is part of Plymouth Diocesan Trust (Registered Charity No 213227) 

 

 

Funeral Arrangements for Fr Louis 

The Requiem Mass for Fr Louis Rieunier will take place 

on Monday 13th June at 11am in the Cathedral.  Bishop 

Mark will preside at the Mass.   

Fr Louis will be buried at Buckfast Abbey after Mass, and 

there will be a reception there after the Burial.  In our own 

heartache, we commend him to the love of God, asking 

God's comfort for his brother, his family, friends, 

parishioners and all those who grieve his loss.  May he 

Rest in Peace and Rise in Glory. 

(Fr Louis was Parish Priest at Holy Cross 

from 2013-2019) 

 

This weekend there will be a second collection for 

the Catholic Communications Network on World 

Communications Sunday. 
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Note from the Dean: To adjust to changed circumstances, 
we need to make some adjustments to the pastoral 
arrangements in place in the eastern part of our Plymouth 
Deanery this year. 
So that everyone knows what these changes will be and 
how they could affect them, there will be a meeting at 
Plympton church hall on Thursday 2nd June at 7pm which 
anyone from the deanery is welcome to attend. At that 
meeting the Canon John Deeny and Fr Petroc Cobb will be 
available to explain the changes and the reasons for them. 
It is an opportunity for anyone to ask questions about the 
changes and find out what they want to know. 
Parishioners from the eastern part of the deanery are 
especially encouraged to come to the meeting, but anyone 
from the deanery will be most welcome. 
 
Thy Kingdom Come.  This is a global prayer movement 

that invites Christians around the world to pray from 

Ascension to Pentecost for more people to come to know 

Jesus. 

Since its start in May 2016, God has grown Thy Kingdom 
Come from a dream of possibility into a movement. 
Christians from 172 countries have taken part in praying 
‘Come Holy Spirit’, so that friends and family, neighbours 
and colleagues might come to faith in Jesus Christ. 
This year 'Thy Kingdom Come' have produced resources 
which are all available online via the link in the attached 
document.  There are resources for children as well as 
adults, the resources can be printed off and used within 
your Diocese, or can just be shared/viewed online. Keep an 
eye on the 'Thy Kingdom Come' website 
https://www.thykingdomcome.global/   throughout the 
period as there will be new content every day from 26th May 
- 5th June 

 
Pentecost Vigil Prayer: You are invited to a time of prayer 

and scriptural reflection before the Blessed Sacrament from 

9pm until midnight, at St. Peter’s, Crownhill on Saturday, 

June 4th. As the disciples gathered in the upper room in 

prayer on the eve of Pentecost, likewise we pray that the 

Church and all its members may be renewed in the power 

of the Holy Spirit to carry out its mission and proclaim the 

saving news of Jesus Christ. 

 

 

 

The Mass for Marriage is still taking place on July 16th!  Please 

join us if you can at midday in the Cathedral, with a 'gathering' 

event from 11.00 in the Cathedral rooms. Your married and 

family life will be blessed and strengthened. Meet other people 

who will pray for marriage and family life. Light refreshments 

will be provided.  Please send in your names via the Parish 

Secretary if you would like them included in the Order of 

Service.  (You may be newly married, engaged, or have an 

anniversary - it doesn't matter how long, you may not have been 

able to celebrate due to lock down, so bring your friends and 

family and celebrate now).  

YOUTH -The Plymouth Diocese Summer Camps Committee 

have opened bookings for our Summer Camps, to be held at 

Grangehurst House, at Buckfast Abbey, (Senior and Junior 

Camps) and St Rita's, Honiton, for the St Petroc's Camp. 

Please see the poster in the hall, which includes a QR code and 

gives access to the booking form and further information. The 

Summer Camps offer wonderful opportunity for young people 

to come together and grow in their faith by living, playing and 

praying together. Thank you so much for your continued 

support with the Camps. Deacon Michael Turnbull Chair, 

Plymouth Diocese Catechetical Camps Committee. 

Local Ignatian Summer Retreats – Sclerder Abbey, 

Looe.  Please see flier at the back of the church for more 

details.      July 9th -11th (Sat - Mon) Weekend Retreat (£160) 
       July 11th - 15th (Mon - Friday) Midweek Retreat (£320) 

           July 9th -16th (Sat - Sat) 6 day Retreat (£560) 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bonus Ball:  on Saturday 21st May ball number 8 was drawn in 

the National Lottery. As this had been unallocated in our weekly 

Draw the full £33 goes to Church Funds as agreed when the 

Bonus Ball was set up in 1997. There were 33 subscribers that 

night. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Parish Secretary- Office hours: Wed & Friday 9am-2pm 
 

The Parish Safeguarding Representative is Sue Walsh 

 

Newsletter: Sue Walsh (Tel: 07767480807) or email: 

svwalsh@hotmail.com (All items for the newsletter by noon 

on a Wednesday please). 

Last week’s Collections: 

Loose plate £166.75          Gift Aid Envelopes £10.00  

Standing orders £250.00.  

Secular Clergy fund £254.30                          Thank you 

 

The Pope’s Intention for May: For Faith-Filled Young People 

We pray for all young people, called to live life to the fullest; may they see in Mary’s life the way to listen, the depth of 

discernment, the courage that faith generates, and the dedication to service. 

. 

 

FUNDRAISING FOR HOLYCROSS 

There will be a sale of plants this weekend before 

and after Mass on Saturday and Sunday, including 

hanging baskets.  There is a clipboard at the back of 

church for orders for hanging baskets. 

We are having 2 stalls at the Walkhampton Platinum 

Event on Sunday 5th June from 12 noon. We are 

selling books and jigsaws and running a bottle tombola. 

Please come and support us if you can.  Lots of other 

activities, dog show, classic cars, raffle, BBQ & bar.  

 

Diary date: 

We will be holding our own Retreat Day at Buckfast Abbey 

on Saturday 15th October 2022. This is a joint event with 

Holy Cross & Our Lady of the Assumption, Tavistock. Further 

details to follow. 

about:blank
about:blank

